
Telephones 
Most students arrive on campus with student owned cell phones. Please provide the cell phone number at 
check in or through Connect2 so the College can contact you. Telephone service is available in each residence 
hall room on request at no extra cost to the students. 

Phones are not provided in rooms. If a student requires a landline telephone, they should submit their request 
to the Hall Director of their residence building. Residential Life will work with Information Technologies to have 
a Mitel phone programmed for the student. The phone will be equipped with an individual phone number and 
voicemail box. All voicemail boxes should be set up by the 10th day of classes. If the voicemail box is not set up 
by that date, phone service will be discontinued. 

A phone number (either cell or residence hall) will be listed in the directory and is one of the official ways the 
College will contact you. The College’s primary means of official communication with students is through 
campus email. 
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